
 

 

PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD  
Draft Minutes  

P.O. Box J 
Farmville, Virginia 23901 

 

September 8, 2017 

 

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board met for a brief meeting in the Registrar’s Office at             

8:30 A. M. on September 8, 2017, prior to Vendor Training on new machines.  Present were                  

Dr. Sam Martin, Chairman; Gordon Smith, Vive- Chairman; Gwen Akers-Booker; Lynette 

Wright, General Registrar; Tina Aubin and Katelyn.   Representatives from the vendor company 

were present and there was an all-day training for Electoral Board Members from 9:00 am until 

4:30 pm. 

This was a meeting to have Electoral Board Members review with the vendor the new machines 

that were purchased by the General Registrar so that we would be up to date with voter 

equipment.   

There was no old business to discuss.  Under new business, members discussed with the 

Registrar and decided which date would be suitable for everyone to do our L & A Testing for the 

upcoming election on Tuesday, November 7, 2017.  It was decided that the General Registrar 

would send notice to the Chairman of the Democratic Party along with the Chairperson of the 

Republican Party of Prince Edward County informing them that the Electoral Board Members; 

Voter Registration Office  would be holding a training on Friday, September 15th.   

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 AM  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary 
 


